
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents of children in Years 4, 5 and 6 

This year we would love to take a group of children to a concert called Young Voices which will be 

held in the AO Arena in Manchester on Monday 7th February 2022.  

Young Voices is an amazing opportunity for children to be part of a large choir of approximately 

7000 children who perform at a concert in an arena around the country. Their website 

www.youngvoices.co.uk has lots of information about the events for you to see for yourselves what 

a great event this is.  

The children will learn all of the songs prior to the event at a club which will be held on a Wednesday                    

night and will be run by Mrs Spence and Miss Smith. Children must attend the club to attend the 

event as it is crucial they know all of the songs and routines if they are to attend the concert.  

On the day of the event the children will leave school at lunchtime and will take part in a full 

rehearsal of the concert in the arena with the children from the other schools. They will have tea in 

their seats in the arena and the concert is an early evening start which finishes at approximately 

9pm. Children travel to and from the venue on a coach with school staff and the systems to ensure 

children are safe at the arena are very stringent. Children will travel back to school on the coach and 

usually return at 10.30pm. There is lots to keep the children happy and engaged throughout the day 

as they learn new dances and perform with the celebrity singers who support the concerts each 

year. At the moment we do not know who the celebrity performers will be as this will be announced 

later in the year.  

Children will need a Young voices T shirt for the event and we will send out order forms for these 

nearer the time. The cost for the event including the T shirt and coach will be approximately £20 

each and can be paid in instalments.  

We would love to take a group from Northbrook. There is no requirement to be a great singer, just 

be someone who loves singing and having fun. If you have any questions about the event please 

contact Mrs Spence for further information. If you would like your child to attend the club and the 

event please sign up using the slip below.  

 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Adams     Mr Cunniffe 

Executive Headteacher    Head of school   

Young Voices 2022 

 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Voices 2022 Reply Slip 

(Class teachers please return to Mrs Spence) 

 

My child’s name:       

 

My child’s school year:       

 

I would like my child attend the Young Voices concert on Monday 7th February 2022.  

 

I understand that in order to attend the event they must also attend the club each week.  

 

 

Parents’ signature:       Date:    


